June 2021

Newsletter



Who we are.....

COT Neighbors United is a grassroots group of neighbors working together to enhance our beautiful city and build stronger neighborhoods. We are volunteers who want to instill a sense of pride in our city.

Our Past Events

Plant Swap





We had a wonderful time at our first Plant Swap. Everyone left with new plant friends and fun raffle prizes. Thank You to everyone who participated. We are looking forward to having this event again.

MEETINGS

Our meetings are every first
Wednesday of each month. If you
would like to come to a meeting,
email us at

info@cotneighors.com
or visit our FB page for more
information.

Do you follow us on Facebook?! Now you can follow us on Instagram as well! Always stay up to date on all the fun we have!

CLEAN UP THE CANAL



June Member Birthday!

Tiffany







Al Up Coming Events Al-

Meet the Member

Come meet us, the members of COT Neighbors United. Ask questions, get to know us and see what we are all about. The first event is June 19th, at 125 Elmwood Park West at 7pm. Snacks and Beverages will be provided.

Model Rocket Laynch

Grab your model rockets and meet us at Spaulding Business Park on June 5th at 11am.

Please register on our
Facebook page, if you'd like to
launch your rocket with us. If
you don't have a rocket, that's
ok, join us anyway to watch
the show.

City Wide Yard



City of Tonawanda, City Wide Yard Sale on June 26th and 27th 9am-3pm, rain or shine.

Visit our Facebook page to register your sale for the event. Deadline to register is June 19th. We will be providing a map and list of addresses participating on our Facebook page closer to the event.

Pop-up Play Date

We had our first, monthly Pop-up Play Date on May 22nd and it was a blast! Visit our Facebook page to get a birds eye video of how much fun we had with friends. Our next Pop-up Play Date will be on June 19th at 10am at a pocket park between Morgan St. and Broad St. Our fun play time will take place every 3rd Saturday until Oct and will be in a different City of Tonawanda Park. We want to bring awareness to all the awesome parks we have in our city.









Other News



We are partnering with the City of **Tonawanda Visual and Performing** Arts Board to make a list of all the Little Libraries in the City of Tonawanda. Do you or someone you know, host a Library in front of your house, or do you pass one on your daily travels, then send us a message with the location. We will be providing a list soon.



We are working with Big Mikes Little Free Food Pantry to keep the pantry stocked with PB&J for the neighborhood children in need this summer. If you have some extra nonexpired PB&J, you can leave it on the porch of 174 Morgan St. Thank you to everyone who has donated so far.

We Adopted some City



Gardens 🧚



WE REACHED OUT TO OUR PARKS DEPT. AND ASKED IF WE COULD ADOPT A COUPLE GARDEN BEDS IN THE CITY. THE CITY PROVIDED THE FLOWERS AND MULCH AND WE PROVIDED THE HARD WORK. TO MAKE THE GARDEN BEDS AT CLINTON PARK AND 3 BEDS IN ELMWOOD PARK, BEAUTIFUL. STOP BY FREE weekly craft kit. We AND SEE HOW WONDERFUL THEY LOOK, IF YOU SEE A WEED WHILE YOU'RE THERE, FEEL FREE TO PULL IT! THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEERS FOR ALL YOUR HARD WORK.





CREATIVE CUBBY

Stop by the Creative **Cubby located at 174** Morgan St. to grab a free game, craft, toy or puzzle. There is even a are always accepting donations of gently used items. Don't forget our Scavenger Hunt boxes too! Find some preprinted lists at 174 Morgan St. and 125 Elmwood Park West.

Join our next meeting June 2nd at 7pm. Message for more info